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Karl, 

 

Attached is the referral letter we discussed last week.  I want to thank you 

again for speaking at our meeting.  I am working through the surveys now 

and the scores for your session were 5’s across the board.  Words like 

phenomenal, inspiring, actionable, motivating and relevant were used to 

describe your key note.  You applied your message to our challenges and 

current environment very well.   

 

Thank you again for making the trip to Estes Park, joining in the fun during 

our morning sessions and sharing your message.  I am happy to share the 

attached referral.  

 

I thought you would enjoy the attached picture as well.  
 

 

   

Natalie Artibee  

Director Of Organizational Initiatives  
  

Nelnet  |  Aurora  

p: 303.696.3511   |   m: 904.910.3522  

natalie.artibee@nelnet.net  
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